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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear colleague,

Scheduling theory is a fundamental branch of operations
research (OR). Many concepts of computer science (CS) are
used extensively in OR, including computational
complexity, NP-hardness, dynamic programing (DP), and
fixed-parameter tractable (FPT) algorithms. Several well-
known scheduling algorithms are considered unfeasible,
mainly due to the NP-hardness nature of the underlying
problems. A common approach to coping with suboptimal
solutions suggests using fully polynomial-time
approximation schemes (FPTAS) or metaheuristics (e.g.,
simulated annealing, genetic algorithms), achieving faster
running times while compromising on an optimal result.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The journal Mathematics publishes high-quality, refereed
papers that treat both pure and applied mathematics. The
journal highlights articles devoted to the mathematical
treatment of questions arising in physics, chemistry,
biology, statistics, finance, computer science, engineering
and sociology, particularly those that stress
analytical/algebraic aspects and novel problems and their
solutions. One of the missions of the journal is to serve
mathematicians and scientists through the prompt
publication of significant advances in any branch of
science and technology, and to provide a forum for the
discussion of new scientific developments.
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